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New Faculty – Dr. Deborah Harrison 

 

Welcome our new faculty member, Dr. Deborah Harrison. Dr. Harrison, originally from 

Indiana, received her Bachelor’s Degree from Indiana University-Purdue University at 

Indianapolis and both her Master’s and Doctorate Degree from Ball State University in 

Indiana as well. After receiving her degrees she taught for 12 years in Elementary 

Education in Indiana as well as one year in Georgia. Dr. Harrison has taught in higher 

education for thirteen years, teaching at different universities across the country 

including Northern Wisconsin. Having heard great things about the teaching program here 

at Eastern, she was eager to interview. Dr. Harrison said when she interviewed that she 

immediately felt at home and knew that Eastern would be the perfect fit for her. Dr. 

Harrison specializes in teaching literacy courses and loves the classes that she gets to 

teach here at Eastern. She loves being part of such a well-known and highly recognized 

program in the teaching field. Along with teaching, Dr. Harrison has also taken upon the 

role as the Vice President for the East Central-EIU Reading Council and is also a co-faculty 

advisor for the Student Reading Council. 


